
COPA Conference 1996 

 

David Marwell, Executive Director, provided an update on the activities of the Review Board to the 

research community.  Marwell informed the researchers of the Board’s actions in FY 1996, and 

provided a preview of the Board’s agenda for 1997.  The presentation concluded with a question and 

answer period. 

 

 

 

ARRB Open House 

 

On October 21, 1996, the Review Board held an Open House for the public and the research 

community.  Open House attendees were given access to newly released documents, the ARRB 

video library, and a tour of Review Board offices.  Approximately 20 people attended. 


